
Good Afternoon Chair Gjerde and Board Supervisors, 

 

Regarding Supervisor Haschak's question during the Human Resources Presentation of the Budget 

Hearing as to why the Cultural Services Agency's request to fund 1 position and unfund 3 positions, an 

explanation follows: 1.CSA Director determined the need to fill two vacant Librarian II positions to better 

serve the Library Community. 2.One Librarian II position currently listed as unfunded is requested to be 

funded.  The other Librarian II position was already funded.3.Two Library Technicians and one 

Department Application Specialist are requested to be unfunded to ensure the department is able to 

appropriately budget for filling the two Librarian II positions. 

Please let me know if you need additional information or have questions. 

Thank you, 

William 

William Schurtz 

Human Resources Director 


